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Question 50: There are two situations when a food stamp client will use an
actual, pre-discount price for a prescription drug that is covered
by the Medicare Prescription Drug Card:

e The state has chosen either the 1.25 method or the $23
method and the client has verified a higher actual cost,
or

e The state has chosen to use actual costs for all clients’
prescriptions.

When either of these two situations occurs, does the state also
consider the prorated $600 credit to be a deductible medical
expense?

Answer: No. Whenever the state uses the actual, pre-discount expense,
that amount accounts for whatever portion of the credit went
towards the purchase.



